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Dear 

Happy New Year! The year that the GCSEs are taken. Time between now and the 1st exam (6th May) will fly by! 

Mock Exam Results Day – Thank you for your support! 

It was good to see so many of you at the Mock Results and Progress Evening, we hope that you found it useful. 
Please can you take a moment to give us feedback on the event via this link https://forms.office.com/e/DykxzqFhhD 

Period 6 sessions 

Period 6 sessions continue to be very well attended. A reminder that these are on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. We 
started this initiative to ensure that students have the very best guidance and support in their final year – we are 
proud of their continued commitment to it! 

Past Paper Library 

The LRC now has a bank of Past Papers for all the exams that students are studying for. These are available for 
students to take (and complete!) and bring back to subject staff for feedback. This is just 1 of the 30+ initiatives that 
Year 11 students will have access to. 

Mock exams 

These will run in the week commencing the 26th February. It is a formal examination procedure and will provide us 
with the information that is needed to teach the students in the final few months. It will also be able to be used for 
college interviews and Projected grades. Please make sure that your son/daughter has all the equipment needed for 
these exams. 

Careers 

Yr11s had an assembly from the National Citizen Service (NCS), an exclusive experience for 15–17-year-olds, 
giving them the opportunity to build skills for work and life on a 5 day away from home residential. 

To find out more or how to sign your teen up, check out the parent pack attached to this email or visit the NCS 
website https://wearencs.com/head-away-from-home to secure a place today! 

Tuition – a discounted offer…. 

Have you been considering private tutoring? MyTutor is giving Ormiston Sudbury Academy parents a discount of 
35% off 4 lessons. All you need to do is go to this link and enter your details. 
 
Prom and Leavers Hoodies 
The Prom will be on 27th June at Kersey Mill. You will also have received a letter regarding Leavers Hoodies to 
purchase. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mr D Howkins – Vice Principal 
Mrs R Moulton-Day – Head of Year 11 
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